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News You Can Use 

 
• As we look forward to outdoor play in the 

coming months, we will keep you updated 
on when the City of Saskatoon opens the 
courts. 

• Outdoor fees for the 2023 season will 
remain at $20.00. 

 

Indoor Play 
• Your SSFA Committee has been working 

hard to access more court time for our 
members.  Hourly court time is estimated to 
increase from 32 hours a week to 44 hours 
a week next year! 

 

Membership 
• New memberships for 2023 are available 

for purchase now.  Cost of membership is 
$20.00 and is open to all Saskatchewan 
residents who are 50 years and older. 

• Memberships and forms can be obtained 
from the coordinators at all three venues. 
We accept cheques payable to SSFA 
Pickleball or cash for payment at the 

churches. You can also download the 
forms ahead of time by going to 
ssfapickleball.org.  Print the forms off 
and bring them with you to register at 
the indoor venues. 

Pickleball Court 

Etiquette 
Pickleball etiquette is something we all need 
to be reminded of from time to time.  Now you 
can read it on our website!  Just go to 
ssfapickleball.org to learn all you need to 
know. 

 
 

Don’t forget being mindful of language used in 
the church is also required and is good 
pickleball etiquette. 
 
 

We Need You!   

Our Website Coordinator Dave Watson is retiring 
from our Executive Committee.  We thank him 
for all he has done for SSFA and will miss him on 
our committee. The position maintains and 
updates the computer website as needed.  If you 
are comfortable using a computer with a few 
programs, we are looking for you.  Please 
volunteer.  Dave says its about half hour a week. 
Talk to one of our coordinators or email 
ssfapickleball@sasktel.net with your interest.

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact any of the coordinators at 
the churches or email your questions 
to ssfapickleball@sasktel.net or go 
to our website at 
www.saskatoonpickleball.org and 
use the “Contact Us” page. 
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